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STATE OF ALASKA 
Department of Natural Resources 
Division of Support Services 
 

 

REQUEST FOR QUOTES (RFQ) 10-022-23 
CUSTOM-BUILT WOOD PALLETS 

ADDENDUM 1 

ISSUED APRIL 6, 2023 

This addendum is being issued to change the RFQ closing date. 

Important Note to Offerors: You are not required to sign and return this page of the addendum document 
with your quote. Only the RFQ quate due date is being changed in this addendum. All other terms and 
conditions of the RFQ remain the same. 

RFQ Closing Date: 

The RFQ closing date is changing from April 07, 2023, to April 13, 2023, at 2:00 PM Alaska Time. 

TAMRA M. CZERNY 
Procurement Specialist 1 
Phone: 1 (907) 269–8665 
Email:  tamra.czerny@alaska.gov 
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